
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF
CARPARK
The North Ollie Robbins Carpark, located at the bottom end of Church
Street will be closed to the public from Monday 4 March until Monday
18 March.

Dubbo Regional Council is continuing works to ¦nalise the Macquarie
River Shared Pathway Project, with the asphalt surface of the carpark to
be removed the replaced with concrete to match the new pathway.

The closure will result in a small loss of carparking.

The boat ramp also remains closed due to the works. 

Council thanks the community for their understanding and apologises
for any inconvenience.

For further details visit https://yoursay.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/Shared-
Pathway-Macquarie-River.
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